
Salvador, June 28th, 2023 
 
To the editor 
World Journal of Transplantation 
 
We would like to attest that one of the authors, Dr. Maria Clara Morais, is a Native 
Speaker of the English language, and therefore, there was no need to hire a service for 
editing. The present study was reviewed for grammar, word usage, spelling, 
capitalization, punctuation, format, and general readability to meet the journal’s direct 
peer review needs. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Paulo L. Bittencourt 


